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Weekly News –20th April 2018  
 

Year 3 
 

Welcome back! I hope you all had an enjoyable and restful 
break.  

The children have come back with a spring in their step as 
they started their first country dancing lessons this week. They 
have all been practicing walking and skipping in time to the 
music.  

In English, we have started reading The Firework Makers 
Daughter by Phillip Pullman and we have begun to design 
our own fireworks.  

In Maths, we have been using the column method to add 
money and to work out change.  

The Year 3 team would also like to say well done for all the 
fantastic plant posters that the children made during the 
holidays. The standard was extremely high and we are all 
very impressed. 

We hope you enjoy the sunny weather this weekend.  

Year Three Team   

Homework Reminder 

Maths:  

We would like the children to complete page 16 in the Home/School 
maths book.  

Spelling:  

Please learn week 1 spellings for a test on Friday 27th April. Please note 
that both groups will have the same spellings for the first two weeks.  

Reading:  Please continue to listen to your child read. 

 

 

 

Date Reminder 

Thursday 3rd May 

Beech and Elm to Gatton Park 

Friday 4th May 

Rowan to Gatton Park 

Friday 11th May 

Roman workshop in school with 
the Rainbow Theatre. 
 

Announcements 
The children will be tested on the 
following times tables on 27th 
April. 

Bronze: 2 x table 

Silver: 3 x table 

Gold: 6 x table 

Ultimate: 8 x table 
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